
 

MGC eShooter 

Your March 11th issue of the MGC eShooter follows. A pdf version may 
also be downloaded from the web site. 
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MGC eShooter 

 

Captains Meeting 

Hopefully this is a sign of Spring!!!The MGC Summer League Captains Meeting 

is this Wednesday, March 13th, at 7:00 PM at the Clubhouse. This meeting is for 

anyone who has an interest in participating in the summer leagues. If 

you aren’t on a team or want to form a team you’ll want to attend if you can. Mark 

will go over the rules and answer any questions you have. Hope to 

see you there. 

 

Target Management System 

It was mentioned in previous eShooter’s and it is now up and running. The old 

wooden tokens that we’ve used for many years are being replaced by a 

card reader system. When you purchase your rounds they will be loaded on a 

“credit card” type card. When you go out to your field you will show 

the target reader your card and it will load 25 targets for you to shoot. If you have 

multiple people shooting with you, EACH of them will have to swipe 

their cards. This will have to be done for each 25 targets that you purchased. 

We’ve been using it for about a month now and it has been working well. 

We are able to see/count who and how many targets were shot on each field. 

These cards will work just like the old paper round cards/tokens if you purchased 

multiple rounds at a time and just like the old cards, if you lose the new card you 

will be out of those rounds. So, keep track of it. 

 

Component Order 
The component order is coming along really good so far. We’re getting feedback 

from our vendors that most of what we ordered is going to show up. 

As the orders are filled we will post it on the home page of our 

website www.MplsGunClub.com. Check it often and we would appreciate that 

you pick up your order as soon as you can. And, thanks to everyone who 

ordered. 

 

St. Patrick’s Jackpot Trapshoot 
This Saturday March 16th we will be hosting our annual St. Patrick’s Jackpot 

Trapshoot. We will have randomly placed GREEN targets in the traps and if 

one comes out and you hit it you will get one of our fabulous MGC burgers. It’s 

fun and you win food, it doesn’t get much better than that. C’mon out and 

give it a try. 

http://www.mplsgunclub.com/


 

On Sunday, we’ll be doing the same for the 5 Stand Jackpot. Shoot both days 

and you’ll gain some weight. 

 

South Metro Friends of NRA 

On Friday, April 26th, the South Metro Friends of NRA is holding their 13th 

annual banquet at Brackett’s Crossing. This chapter of the NRA has been a huge 

part of the shooting sports for many years. Since their establishment in 1990, 

they’ve awarded nearly $335 million in grant funding in support of the shooting 

sports. These grants provide essential funding that benefits programs 

such as youth education, law enforcement training, hunter education, 

conservation, firearms and marksmanship training and safety, and much more. 

With support of these banquets over the years Friends of NRA has granted over 

1.7 million dollars to benefit shooting sports in Minnesota with an 

emphasis on youth and woman’s programs. See the poster below and attend if 

you can.  

  

Time Magazine Article on High School Leagues  
There was an article that was published by Time Magazine about the USA Clay 

Target League and the Championship that is held at Alexandria Shooting Park in 

Alexandria MN. For the most part, it is a good article highlighting the great bunch 

of kid’s that participate in the High School Leagues in MN. All 10,000 of them. 

Take the time to read it when you can. 

 

http://time.com/longform/high-school-shooting-teams/ 

  

A reminder to our members and guests.  
As we get going into our busiest time of year and with a lot of new people using 

our facility we ask everyone to adhere to the shot/shell size limits; target loads 

only, no shot larger than 7 ½. And please watch your speed on Judicial Road. 

We have had come concerns raised by the neighbors about shells sounding 

louder than normal and some fast cars going down the road. Please help us by 

letting us know if you hear or see any behavior that would warrant a complaint. 

Thank you for your help on this. 

  

Summer Hours 

Summer hours will begin Tuesday April 2nd. We will then be open 6 days a 

week. Check the website for operating times. www.MplsGunClub.com 

  

http://time.com/longform/high-school-shooting-teams/
http://www.mplsgunclub.com/


Reminder 
We will be CLOSED on Easter April 21st 

  

Jim W 

  

  



 



 
  



 
  
  
  

VALLEY BUICK GMC 
Thinking of a 2019? Some cool new features.  Give Jerry or Gary (or Brett) 
a call. They are ready to help with anything you need. 



  
  

 
  
  
  
  

 

 


